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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
MEETING OF THE EL CERRITO CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The El Cerrito City Council Meeting  

scheduled for Tuesday, August 6, 2013 has been cancelled. 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the City Council  
will be Tuesday, August 20, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers 

located at El Cerrito City Hall, 10890 San Pablo Avenue. 
 
   
 

For additional information please contact Cheryl Morse, City Clerk at 215-4305. 
 
 

 
Cheryl Morse, City Clerk 
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